
Dates for your Diary 

 

Monday 9th December  Year 1 and 2 Christmas performance  - 2.15pm 
Tuesday 10th December  Year 1 and 2 Christmas performance – 10 am 
Wednesday 11th 
December  

Reception Christmas performances   10 am and 
2.15pm 

Thursday 12th December  Whole School School closed to children –General election. 
Friday 13th December  Whole School “Stowlawn is Safe” day 
Monday 16th December  Nursery  Christmas songs and crafts - parents 

morning 
9am – school dining hall 

Monday 16th December   Choir 2.45pm – “Carols In The Cold” – come 
and join our choir as they sing carols for 
you outside school. 

Tuesday 17th December  Whole School  Christmas dinner  
Wednesday 18th 
December  

Reception and Year 
1 

Entertainer in school  

Y2 to Y6 Visit to the pantomime – Grand Theatre  
Thursday 19th December Whole School Party day (change of date) 
Friday 20th December Whole School  School closes for Christmas at 1.45pm 
Monday 6th January 
2020 

INSET day – school closed to all children 

Tuesday 7th January  Whole School All children return to school 
Wednesday 29 January Whole School  Pupil,parent and governors grounds 

workshop : 1.45pm 
Wednesday 12th February  Whole School  Parents Evening – 1.45pm – 4.45pm 
Thursday 13th February  Whole School Parents Evening – 3.15pm – 6.15pm 

Whole School Children break up for half term – normal 
time 

Friday 14th February INSET day – school closed to all children 

Bad Weather 
As the winter weather sets in, please be aware of our procedures for bad weather: 

Icy mornings 
If the playgrounds are too icy to walk on we shall bring children in through different 
entrances. Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children will all come in through the 
Willows entrance, and all juniors will come in through Gate 3. You will receive a text telling 
you if these different entrances are being used. 
Snow 
We shall only close if it is ABSOLUTELY necessary for the safety of children and staff. 
Wherever possible the decision to close will be taken the night before to give you as much 
notice as possible, although at times this may not be possible and we may have to decide in 
the morning. We shall text parents as soon as a decision is made. You can also use the local 
authority facebook page to check closures “Wolverhampton today – school closures”.  
 

  


